
.Gardeen Housing Association: Annual General Meeting 2023  

 

Gardeen Housing Association held its 34th Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 

13 September 2023. This was held in Barlanark Community Centre. 25 members 

were welcomed to the meeting, representing a third of the membership.  

The annual accounts for 2022-2023 were presented by CT Auditors and approved.  

Members were updated on the performance of the Association, the service provided, 

planned maintenance and the plans for the future. Members were asked for their 

views on how the Association should help tenants in the current energy crisis. 

Members were encouraged to be involved in the Association and three tenants 

expressed an interest in joining the Management Committee.    


